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INTRODUCTION

This document contains an extract from recent correspondence from 
Dr Uwe Klausmeyer, from PTB, Germany, raising German Manufacturer concerns regarding the complexity of gaining a Mark Licence. 

This document is submitted for consideration at the June 2011 ExMarkCo meeting to be held in Chiswick, London. 
Chris Agius
IECEx Secretariat

	Address:

SAI Global Building

286 Sussex Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Australia
	Contact Details:

Tel: +61 2 8206 6940

Fax: +61 2 8206 6272

e-mail: chris.agius@iecex.com
http://www.iecex.com


Extract of correspondence from Dr Uwe Klausmeyer

Dear Tim, Dear Chris, 

During our last annual meeting of the German manufacturers in Frankfurt, ideas have popped up on how to step in an evolution of the IECEx 04 rules, because I have asked them to require the IECEx mark in a routine procedure, in order to make our IECEx mark more popular. 

The manufacturers answered: 

The practice about getting the Mark License is causing too much administrative workload 

and complexity. An example is ABB Oy, they are listed at LCIE and VTT at the same 

time. German manufacturers reported to cooperate with several ExCBs at the same time, 

means that they need to ask for a license with each of these ExCBs. 

The following ideas have been debated, and I cannot assess these ideas regarding the 
realistic potential, so some insight would be appreciated. 

The vision: 

There is only one license number for one manufacturer. All IECEx CoCs are covered by 

this single license number. The mark is therefore not displaying any more the ExCB issuing the mark. Under the mark you will find not only the list of IECEx CoCs of the issuing ExCB but also all other IECEx CoCs being issued by other ExCBs. 

Background, advantages: 

Usually a manufacturer is contracting only one ExCB for issuing the QAR, but more ExCBs (depending on the request of the customer) for issuing IECEx CoCs. Therefore it has been debated to ask the QAR issuing ExCB for the IECEx mark license. The QAR issuing ExCB needs anyway to know about the IECEx CoCs issued by other ExCBs, to make sure and double check that all certificates can be based on the QAR. 

Manufacturers would re-consider their position concerning the mark if IECEx could facilitate the administration, may be in accordance to the above ideas. To issue a mark as an "upgrade" of the QAR would make sense. Then it has been stated clearly on the product plate "manufactured under license of IECEx", which is exactly the same message like stated in the QAR, but more hidden in the QAR. 

Kind Regards

Uwe
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